
At Today’s Meeting...
It was a gala masked ball that served as the backdrop for the induction of the Rotary Club of Redding’s newest 
President, Mark Ball. More about the festivities later in this issue of the Express.

Team 1’s Mary Brace (co-captain Maggie Redmon) introduced those serving today: Greeters were Chuck 
Spafford, Leslie Williem, Trisha Funk, and PP Tom Semingson. Keyway Greeter was Laurie Baker. Andy 
McCurdy led the Pledge, Mark Rincon led the invocation, and PP Pat Corey introduced our visitors and guests. 
Mike Warren served as the Sergeant-At-Arms.

On the mic today...

PRESIDENT MARK’S INAUGURAL “BALL”

July 7, 2022

Mark Rincon 
with the invocation

PP Pat Corey
welcoming our guests

Past Pres. Joe
running the show

Mary Brace
introducing her team

Calendar
July 14 Redding Rancheria New Health Village, Glen Hayward
July 21 TBD
July 28 RPD K9 Unit, Danny Smetak
August 4 Dark - Water Works Social



Announcements
PP Ed Rullman, on behalf of PP Steve Westlake,  announced that the Rotary Night at the Colt 45’s has 
been changed to July 21st. Please reach out to Steve for more info and to get your ticket. Also, clarification 
on Past Presidents buying first round;  that will be for Redding Rotarians only, you need to take care of your 
guests.

Brad Rullman announced a service opportunity to help serve meals at this year’s Shasta Youth Camp 
happening at Shasta College. Although all our volunteer quoted has been filled, there is still opportunity to 
serve. Rotarians will be helping serve/distribute meals to the Youth Camp attendees. Please see Brad or PP 
Steve Westlake for more info.

President Mark Ball Installed
With a waltz playing in the background, President Elect Mark Ball was 
escorted into our meeting by his board officers with everyone dressed 
elegantly for a formal masked ball. Following his installation by PP Joe 
Ayer, each of his officers presented him with gifts to help him in his 
reign as King of the “Ball” this year.

President Mark outlined his goals for the year: 1) Have a successful 
fund raising event with the Haunted House, 2) keep things simple, 3) 
have fun!

New Member Inducted
As his first duty as President, Mark inducted our newest 
member,  Jerrod Vanlandingham. Jerrod was accompanied 
by his sponsors Michelle Nystrom and Wendy Dickens. 

Jerrod recently returned to Redding to become the Fire 
Department’s Fire Chief after serving 25 years with the 
Longmont, CO Fire Department. Welcome to the club, Jerrod!
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mailto:jill.letendre@usbank.com
mailto:Jeff@jeffavery.net
mailto:Wayne.Freddie@windermere.com
http://www.pacificsky.co/
http://www.wellcaremd.com/
http://www.fitptredding.com/
http://www.iwins.com/
http://www.reddingchamber.com/
mailto:https://www.sdsengineering.com/
mailto:mbjohannessen@gmail.com
https://www.dignityhealth.org/north-state/locations/connected-living
https://www.shastacollege.edu/
http://www.upstatehearing.com/
https://www.empirerecoverycenter.org/
http://www.rsbryantinc.com/rsb_home.html
https://www.minutemanpressofredding.com/
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Entertainment  - Lunch – Dinner 
221-2335 Web Site Click HERE 

 

Disclaimer: Redding Rotary encourages our members to support our advertisers. The Rotary Club of Redding 
does not endorse any one company, business, organization or individual placing an ad in our newsletter.   
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